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From: Sorcha Skelly

Sent: Thursday 24 October 2019 15:30

To: Ronan O'Hogartaigh

Subject: RE: Greenlink Interconnector : Project of Common Interest

Dear Ronan,

Many thanks for your email below.

We have received your concept for public participation which was received on 7" October. We have
circulated the concept to all consenting authorities inviting them to make any submissions/observations. All
consenting authorities have up until 7" November to submit any comments to us.

The Board will make consider the Public Participation Concept and a decision will be made. Until the
Board have made a decision to either accept or modify the concept, we won't be available to meet with
yvourself to go through documents.

We will arrange a meeting with yourself when a decision has been made.

If you have any further queries, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards,

Sorcha
Executive Officer
PCI Unit

PH: 01 8737164

From: Ronan O'Hogartaigh <Ronan.Ohogartaigh@greenlink.ie>

Sent: Wednesday 16 October 2019 10:52

To: Sorcha Skelly <s.skelly@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Tom Brinicombe <tom.brinicombe @greenlink.ie>; Angus Norman <Angus.Norman@greenlink.ie>; Holly
Anderson <holly.anderson@greenlink.ie>; Sydney Butler <Sydney.Butler@greenlink.ie>

Subject: RE: Greenlink Interconnector : Project of Comman Interest

Sorcha, a chara,

Please find attached the updated Implementation Plan & Schedule of Permits for the Greenlink Interconnector
Project.

An update has also been given to the Department for Energy, Planning and Rural Affairs in Wales.

At this stage of the project, we would welcome a meeting with you to go through these documents, progress to date
and the Concept of Public Participation submitted to you on the 7' of this month.

Can you please advise dates that would convenient to meet with you.
In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me if have any queries.
Kind regards,

Rénan



Rénan OhOgartaigh

Development Manager({lreland)
renan.ohogartaigh@greenlink.ie

Mobile: 00-353-87-2428523

www.greenlink.ie
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